
STC ATP Modification Deadline Extensions  
 
The deadline for modifications to the current fiscal year Annual Training Plan (ATP) has 
been extended to April 30, 2020 to allow agencies to determine the fiscal impact of 
COVID-19 on their STC funds.  Additionally, the deadline to submit the ATP for next 
fiscal year has been extended to May 15, 2020.   
 
Please contact your assigned Field Representative for additional questions: 
http://www.bscc.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/Agency-Contact-2020-March.pdf  
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